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21 May 1952

N

Mrs. Franklin D. BRoosevelt/
The Park Sheraton Hotel

202 Fifty Sixth Street West
New York 19, Hew York

Dear #¥rs. Roosevelt:

During Ceneral Smith's temporary absence from
the office, I wish to acknowiedge and thank you for
your letter of May 13, 1952.

Anytime in June most convenient to you will be
suitable for owr people.

Kindly have your office get in touch with me
when you expect to be in Washington in order that
our arrangesments may De made to fit into your
schedule.

Sincerely,

. SIGNED

: Jo. S, Barman
Executive fdssistant
to the Director
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